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1.  To be prepared to truly love fellow believers in their time of 
need, one must walk by the ______________________.

"The '_________________________' are those who live by the 
Spirit, walk by the Spirit, and exhibit in their lives the fruit of the  
Spirit."  - Curtis Vaughan

2.  "Spiritual" people are called to _______________________ 
fellow believers who have been overtaken in a sin.

a.  Effective restoration for those who have been caught in sin 
should be done with ______________________________.

"Especially he means any ________________ of professors ...  
into sin, through inadvertency and want of care and 
watchfulness, in distinction from a willful, obstinate, and 
continued course of sinning."  - John Gill

b.  Effective restoration for fellow believers must be done with 
full awareness of one's own _________________________ 
and liability to sin.

3.  "Spiritual" people are called to help ________________ the 
burdens of fellow believers.

a.  God often uses fellow believers to help during difficult 
______________________.

b.  When Christians help one another in love they are actually 
fulfilling the ___________________ of God.

4.  "Spiritual" people will pursue a right understanding of 
_______________________________.

a.  It is important to resist pride and realize that apart from the 
Lord we are _______________________.

b.  It is important to evaluate the things we do in light of the 
Word of God and not in comparison with other 
_______________________.

c.  It is important that we take personal ___________________ 
for the obligations God has given us

"He supposes that there is a day coming when we must all give  
an account of ourselves to God; and he declares that then the 
judgment will proceed and the sentence pass, not according to 
the sentiments of the world concerning us, or any ungrounded 
opinion we may have had of ourselves, or upon our having 
been better or worse than others, but according as our state 
and behavior have really been in the sight of _____________."  

- Matthew Henry


